
 

A Bell Tower with No Voice  
… and a Building in Need of 

Restoration and Preservation 
 
The Belgian Friendship Building, a  world 
icon, on the campus of Virginia Union 
University is the relocated Belgian Pavilion 
of the 1939 New York World’s Fair.  The 
building was awarded to Virginia Union 
University from the government of Belgium 
at the close of the Fair in 1941 because of its 
mission and location.  Its majestic 161 foot 
tower has been without its bells for more than 
60 years.  The originals ring from Hoover 
Tower at Stanford University.  Now you can 
help to restore and preserve this historic 
international Virginia Landmark and United 
States Treasure in pristine condition - and 
replace the bells with beautiful new ones. 
   

All  Donations Will Be Appreciated  
 

Send your tax deductible contributions to: 
Bells for Peace, Inc (P.O. Box 27371, 
Richmond 23261-7371)  Bells for Peace, Inc, 
incorporated in Virginia,  was approved  
under Section 501(c)(3) of the U.S. Internal 
Revenue Code on April 1, 2005. 
 

For further information: 
Website:  http://www.bellsforpeace.org,  

E-Mail: bellsforpeace@comcast.net  
Phone:   (804) 359-3009 
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